
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

On Thursday 21st September your son/daughter will be going to the RDS in Dublin for the Higher 

Options. This event will be a great opportunity for your son/daughter to learn about the different 

opportunities available to them after the leaving certificate. There will be many universities, colleges 

of further education and different career talks on throughout the morning.   

See below links for further information.  

https://higheroptions.irishtimes.com/career-talks-schedule 

https://higheroptions.irishtimes.com/exhibitors-2023 

 

We will be going to Dundrum after the Higher Options and our estimated departure from Dundrum 

will be 3pm.  

 

Please take note of some following points in relation to the day: 

• Departure: 7am sharp We need to be in the RDS for 9am so we ask that all students arrive to 

school for 6.50. We will be boarding the bus immediately and the bus will leave at 7am. 

• Full school uniform to be worn. Not PE uniform.  

• Mobile phones must be handed up while on the bus Teachers will return phones while 

students are at the RDS and Dundrum.  

• School rules apply  

• Return: 5pm approx. We will message parents while we are on the bus back to let you know 

a more specific time.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and please contact the school with any further questions you 

may have.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Maria Jensen  Gemma O’Neill 

Guidance Counsellor Guidance Counsellor 
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